
Arkansas City Train Show – Exhibitor Space 

 
January 9th, 2019 

 

Continuing from WTTC’s past practice we will give the first opportunity to 

provide space to exhibitors who have supported our shows in the past. Registration 

for exhibitor space at this year’s show is due back to the address listed on the 

registration form by April 1st, 2019. Early in the month of March postcards 

announcing the show will be sent out. In total over 1,400 postcards and flyers will 

have been printed and distributed to make this show a success. No selling of 

merchandise will be allowed in the exhibitor areas without the permission of the 

show coordinator. You will need to furnish your own electric cords as outlets are 

along the outer walls. 

 

We are looking forward to a good show again this year. This year’s show will be 

our 5th time for the Arkansas City location. Area residents and businesses are 

looking forward to this event. We have been working with the Arkansas City 

Convention & Visitors Bureau once again this year to make this event a success. 

We have been awarded an advertising grant to help promote this year’s show. 

Members of your group actively helping with your display will as always be 

admitted to the show at no charge. Early Friday setup times will be allowed with 

approval of the show coordinator. Thank you for your support with helping the 

Wichita Toy Train Museum in promoting the hobby of collecting and operating 

model trains. We hope that you can make it to our show this year.   

 

Jerald Peterson – Show Coordinator 

 

Contact info: 

 

Jerald Peterson 

13948 S.W. Prairie Creek Rd. 

Rosehill, Kansas  67133 

316-253-9925 

cpsi.jpeterson@gmail.com 


